
FROM: Paul Camarena  
PDSD Zoning Review Section 
 
PROJECT: T22BU00176 
Porch 
612 E 1ST ST Zoning HR-2  
 
TRANSMITTAL DATE:?May ?25,2022 
 
 
COMMENTS: Please resubmit revised drawings and any redlined plans along with a detailed response 
letter, which states how all Zoning Review Section comments were addressed. 
 
 
1.COMMENT: This site is located in the HR-2 zone (UDC 4.7.9). Historic Review is required. Below is the 
link for the historic application. Please contact Jodie Brown (jodie.brown@tucsonaz.gov) or Michael 
Taku (michael.taku@tucsonaz.gov). Zoning can not approve until the historic review has been approved. 
 
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/files/pdsd/Preservation/HPZ_Review_Application_Package_2020.pdf 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions about this transmittal, Contact Paul Camarena at (520)837-4986 or by email 
Paul.Camarena@tucsonaz.gov 


